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Friday 9th May 2025 
 

Hay Festival Trip on 22nd May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have secured tickets for the Hay Festival for all children 
in Year 5 and 6 on Thursday 22nd May.  
 
We have tickets to see award-winning author Patrice Lawrence, whose books include 
Orangeboy and Indigo Donut. Patrice will be talking about the inspiration behind her books 
and will be sharing tips on how to create magical creatures. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to meet a real-life author, continue to foster a love of reading 
and inspire the children’s own writing.  
 
We will travel by coach and will be leaving school promptly at 9:00am. We will return to 
school in time for lunch as normal.  
 
To cover the cost of transport, we are asking for a £2.50 contribution which can be paid on 
ParentPay.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email - 
cdonald@kingstoneacademy.co.uk 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Cherry Donald 
 
Year 5 Teacher 

mailto:cdonald@kingstoneacademy.co.uk

